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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION YV

MARIA LANE
ANIA 3450¢
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The respunses directed by this letter and the enclosed Notice are not subject
to the ciearance procedures of the Oifice of Hanagement and Budget as
required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96.511.

Sincerely,

e

Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguard-

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation
2. Inspection Report Nos. 50-275/92-02 and 50-323/92-02

cc w/enclosures:

J. A. Sealon, PG&E

J. D. Townsend, Vice President/Plant Manager
R. F. Locke, Esq., Attorney

U. A. Taggart, Director, Quality Support

T. L. Grebel, Regulatory Ccmpliance Supervisor
L. Shaffer, 6irector, Corporate Security, PGAL
Todaro, Security Manager, Diablo Canyen
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cc w/0 enciosures:

B. Thomas, News Services, PGAE
State of California

Bob Hendrix, County Administrator
Sandra 3ilver
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